
APPRENTICESHIP AND TRAINING COUNCIL 

COLLEGE LIAISON OFFICE 

P.O. Box 356 
Devonshire 4 
Bermuda 

Takeo Ishil 
Ministry of Labour 
1-3-1 Otemachi 
Chiyoda-Ka 
Tokyo 

Dear Sir, 

26th November 1984 

Telephone: 2-160 l 

I am taking the privilege of writing to you in an attempt to 
get more infonnation about the Skill Olympics Competition, scheduled 
for October/November 1985, in Osaka. 

We are contemplating entering candidates in three areas:­
Electronics, Cooking, and Waiting. 

I have been in touch with Rene Gonthier in Switzerland, but 
feel that I should be corresponding with someone in Japan, in order to 
get as much information as possible. 

Any information about the 1985 competition would be appreciated. 

Yours sincerely, 

~~ 
George Henderson, 
Secretary 


